
No-Poach  Agreements  Targeted
by  Plaintiffs,  Enforcement
Agencies and Senators
Agreements among companies to not hire each other’s workers
are more risky than ever, warns Pepper Hamilton LLP in a post
on its website.

“The  DOJ’s  Assistant  Attorney  General  for  the  Antitrust
Division,  Makan  Delrahim,  stated  on  January  19  that  the
division has criminal cases targeting these agreements in the
works,” the post says. “Meanwhile, lawsuits challenging no-
poach agreements in technology, entertainment, health care and
other  industries  have  settled,  sometimes  for  hundreds  of
millions of dollars. The DOJ announced its latest settlement,
a civil settlement with two rail equipment suppliers, on April
3, underscoring that it did not bring criminal charges only
because the suppliers ended their agreements before the FTC
and DOJ issued guidance on ‘no-poach’ agreements in October
2016.”

The article concludes with some actions that firms should take
to identify and limit their exposure.

Read the article.
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